High Plains Petroleum Corporation
3860 Carlock Dr. Boulder, CO 80303 303-494-4529

August 11, 1989

Ms. Diane Richardson

01l Conservation Division

P.0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2088

Re: $5000 Single Well Cash Bond
Bond No. 0CD-207

Dear Ms. Richardson,

This letter is to confirm our telephone conversation on this
date. As we discussed, there was a typographical error on High
Plains' Single well Cash Bond form. The well, Alimento State No.1,
is located in Section 36, T17N, R5W, bicKinley County, New Mexico,
not in Section 16. Please correct the error.

A copy of this letter will be sent to the District Office in
Aztec, because the Application for Permit to Drill contained the
same error. As a matter of fact, krnie Bush called it to my
attention and asked me to call you.

Sincerely,

(f;ohn Somers

High Plains Petroleum

cc: Mr. Ernie Bush
01l Conservation Division
Aztec, New bMiexico
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